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TO:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 
 
FROM: Scott Ney 
 
RE: 2019-20 Truck Leasing – Sourcewell (formerly National Joint 

Powers Alliance – NJPA)  
 
DATE:  August 7, 2019 
 
 
The Facilities Task Force is recommending approval from the Geneva CUSD 
#304 Board of Education to proceed with the lease of three (3) vehicles from 
Enterprise Fleet Management.   
 
These vehicles will include one (1) 2020 Chevrolet Express 2500 Van & two (2) 
2020 GMC Sierra 1500 Trucks that will be replaced every six months with the 
current Municipal Incentives. 
 
Please find the attached quotes from the Enterprise Fleet Management sales 
office utilizing the Geneva CUSD #304 Sourcewell Membership for the 2020 
Chevrolet Express 2500 Van for the Total Capitalized Amount of $29,280.36 
which resulted in a monthly payment of $522.00.  And for the 2020 GMC Sierra 
1500 Trucks for a Total Capitalized Amount of $26,702.75 resulted in monthly 
payments of $460.12 each.  
 
 
 

Scott K. Ney 
Director, Facility Operations 

227 N. Fou     227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
630/463-3000 
630/463-3020 
Fax: 630/463-3029 
 

 
























